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From the Director...

- Umsitting here looking back on last vear. 1t seems like just o
month ago we were on the road heading for the 95th in
Milwaukee. Rain, snow, wind, more rain and
finally sun when we reachéd our destination.
Then there was the day we all headed over to
the Sunshine Coast for David Trant’s observa-
tion and poker run. What a day... great ride,
great weather and great steaks. How about the
Bullhead BBQ and scavenger hunt, another day
with lots of riding, fun and food. There were
also all those rides that just happened when a
group of us just met up at Deeley’s and decided to go for a run. [
don’t know about you but [ had a good vear and this year is shap-
ing up to be even better.

We have a bunch of new faces in the chapter executive and I
thought I would introduce them to you. For the first time our
chapter has LOH officers, their names are Diane Bye, Sandra
Anderson and Jeanette Wilkins. So far they have been very busy.
The ladies challenged Delta to a bowling night, which was a lot of
fun. They are also organizing a Sweetheart Dinner, a pool night
and a casino night. Dan McNeil has become our new Activities
Officer and with the help of Terry Rea I'm sure they have a lot of
events planned for us. The chapter is lucky this year to have
Vernon Bye, Rick Anderson and RJ as Road Captains, Gordon
Wilkins and Darwin Osarchuk will also be helping them out. John
MacAurthur will be rounding out our “road crew” as Sargent at
Arms. Returning, as Photographer is Norm Hill, he will be getting
help this year from a group of contributing photographers. As
usual the guy in the chase vehicle will be Paul Stevens who is back
as Safety Officer. Lee Andreasen is our Treasurer and Tracee
McEwen is the Editor of our newsletter. Last and definitely not
least is Dave Wallace who will be once again be contributing as the
Assistant Director. ;

So if you see any of us around, come up and say hi. &
Clark McEwen

Some of the directors with Paul “Santa” Stevens.
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